
 

AURORA STREET FOOTPATH CONSTRUCTION 

Temora Shire Council has recently completed construction of a 218m footpath on the eastern side of 

Aurora Street (between Polaris and Anzac Street). This project was proudly funded by the NSW 

Government with additional funds contributed by residents in accordance with Council policy. The 

project will increase connectivity to the current footpath network.  

 

    


